
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/29/2011 8:25:25 AM 
To: 'srt@cpuc.ca.gov' (srt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'fer@cpuc.ca.gov' (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Cmmr Ferron 

FY!, Not sure when the day will be but all the EE heavy weights are expected to be in 
attendance. 

From: Malnight, Steven 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 07:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Fw: Cmmr Ferron 

What do you guys think about inviting Ferron to the 20th anniversary of the PEC? 

Steve Malnight 
Vice President Customer Energy Solutions 
Pacific Gas and Electric Co, 
San Francisco, CA 

From: Larson, Duane 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 04:24 PM 
To: Malnight, Steven 
Cc: Lokey, Feiecia K; Berman, Janice S; 
Subject: Cmmr Ferron 

Redacted 

Steve: 
Since Ralph Cavanagh was at the ACEEE conference this week -1 took the opportunity to confirm he 
would attend and speak at the PEC 20th anniversary event. He said he would be there and 
he suggested we would invite Commr Ferron to speak at the event. He offered to call the Commr 
himself to invite, and he said he would help him prepare his comments. Although, we couldn't have our 
20th anniversary planning discussion today -1 felt Ralph's suggestion was important to have under your 
consideration. 
Duane 

SB GT&S 0623836 
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